
 

 

City of Mercer Minutes 

November 17, 2016 
 

Mayor Kathy Schon called meeting to order with council members Bryan Brewer, Allan 

Laib and Randy Zinke, Also present were Lynn Oberg, Mclean Sheridan Rural Water, AJ 

Tuck, Ulteig Engineering. 

 

Bryan made motion to approve the minutes and Randy seconded. Motion carried. 

 

Allan made motion to approve bills and Bryan seconded. Motion carried. 

 

Finances were approved by Bryan and seconded by Allan. Motion carried. 

 

Chesters requested to be open on some selected Sundays this winter. Bryan made a motion 

to approve and Randy seconded it. Motion carried. 

 

AJ, Lynn and Oly Olafson went to visit Lloyd Westerlind about land acquisition. He said 

that if the City would put in a Pivot system for him he would give us the easement to drain 

the slew. AJ did the research on the Pivot system and it would be $50 to $60,000 dollars to 

install. It would take a day and half to drain the slew with that system, so it is not feasible. 

AJ checked with USDA and they would not give grant money for that.  

 

Kathy discussed donating some of the Bingo money for Christmas bags for both churches 

and paying for the horse on the playground at MCC. A motion was made by Bryan and 

seconded by Randy. Motion carried. 

 

Dog licenses will remain the same. 

 

Bryan to help Kathy with putting up the City’s Christmas decorations after Thanksgiving. 

 

Allan made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Bryan seconded it. Motion carried. 

 

Next meeting December 15, 2016, 7:00 pm 

 

Cathy Hill, Auditor 

 

  

  



 

 

Bills to be paid: 

 

 
 


